
DART Pass Information 

 
 

SMU participates in a DART Higher Education Pass Program and all currently enrolled 
students are eligible to receive an annual DART transit GoPass through the Parking and ID 
Card Services Office.  See link below.  
http://www.smu.edu/BusinessFinance/CampusServices/ParkingAndIDCardServices 
 
Please note: New students must wait 24 hours after enrollment of classes to be eligible 
for the DART transit GoPass. 
 
Orders cannot be processed without a current photo on your SMU ID card account prior 
to ordering the DART transit GoPass. 
 
Student DART GoPass orders take approximately 3-4 weeks. You will receive an email 
from DART on how to download the GoPass App and activate your phone.  Be sure not 
to change phones or phone numbers after ordering your GoPass, also please make sure your 
DART email does not get caught in your spam mail. 
 
Currently enrolled SMU students can request their annual DART GoPass by completing the 
Student DART Request Form online at a minimal cost of $5.00. As long as you renew in 
consecutive years there is no renewal fee. If not renewing in consecutive year the $5.00 fee 
applies. Phone number change fees may apply at DART replacement rates. 
 
Duplicate orders will not be processed. 
 
With a DART transit GoPass, riders are able to commute to campus by bus and rail with public 
transportation that is reliable and economical. Use your DART transit GoPass for your daily 
commute and forget the traffic hassles and the fuel and parking costs!  Also, use your DART 
transit GoPass to get to your favorite shopping, entertainment and travel destinations that are 
easily accessible by public transportation such as NorthPark Mall, Downtown Dallas, Love 
Field, DFW Airport, the American Airlines Center, the Dallas Arts District, the Dallas World 
Aquarium, the Dallas Zoo and many more fun and exciting locations. 
 
*SMU students are not eligible to purchase reduced fare passes for College/Trade School 
students from DART. 
 
Please contact us at parking@smu.edu or 214-768-7275 if you need any additional information 
or assistance. 
 
Do not contact DART directly, coordination for this program is through The Parking and ID 
Card Service Office. 

http://www.smu.edu/BusinessFinance/CampusServices/ParkingAndIDCardServices

